
                      

                      Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.  

 

Henderson County Local Government 
Public Information Office 
www.hendersoncountync.gov 

 Contact: Kathryn Finotti, PIO 
(828) 694-5003 (O) 
(828) 989-4737 (C) 
pio@hendersoncountync.org 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Launches New Website 
HC-2018-21 
Hendersonville, NC – April 26, 2018 
 
 
On Monday, April 9th, Henderson County made the switch to a redesigned County website in 
partnership with Municode Web. The County website can be used on all devices including 
desktops, laptops, tablets, and smartphones. Among the new features of the website are: 
 

• compatibility with any modern device or browser 
• a robust search feature 
• improved customer forms 
• a user-friendly design 

 
With the growth of the internet and the increasing reliance on smartphones and tablets, more and 
more Henderson County citizens are interacting with County government online, and as a result 
expect a website that is web standards-compliant, up-to-date, and mobile-friendly. In addition to 
addressing these needs, the new site is easily kept up-to-date. Changes and new content including 
customer forms can be implemented quickly. 
 
Visit the new Henderson County website at www.hendersoncountync.gov. 
 
For questions or comments, please go to www.hendersoncountync.gov/contact. 
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